Dave Kubeczko - DNR

From: Dave Kubeczko - DNR

Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2015 7:42 AM
To: Dave Kubeczko - DNR

Subject: FW: Taichert 31-01 2 & 4 OGLA
Categories: Operator Correspondence

Scan No 2107609 CORRESPONDENCE 2A#400810656

From: Campbell, Patricia [mailto:Patricia.Campbell@bp.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2015 10:14 AM

To: Dave Kubeczko - DNR

Subject: RE: Taichert 31-01 2 & 4 OGLA

Mr. Kubeczko,
BP concurs with the Site Specific COAs to the Form 2A stated related to the Taichert well site.
Respectfully,

Patti Campbell
Regulatory Analyst

(970) 335-3828 (Office)
(970) 375-7529 (Fax)
patricia.campbell@bp.com

From: Dave Kubeczko - DNR [mailto:dave.kubeczko@state.co.us]
Sent: Monday, June 22, 2015 2:48 PM

To: Campbell, Patricia

Subject: RE: Taichert 31-01 2 & 4 OGLA

Patty,

| have attached the current IN PROCESS Form 2A#400810656 with the COAs and a notation to the BMPs needed for
buffer zone locations (highlighted in yellow) | have placed on the permit, these are same as other BP locations in La
Plata County. It they are OK then | will have permitting send to Final.

Dave

From: Campbell, Patricia [mailto:Patricia. Campbell@bp.com]
Sent: Monday, June 22, 2015 12:58 PM

To: dave.kubeczko@state.co.us

Subject: Taichert 31-01 2 & 4 OGLA

Hi Dave,

BP has received the approved La Plata County permits for the Taichert wells and would like to start construction for the
site as soon as possible.

Please let me know if you need any additional information for the above wells.
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Thank you so much,

Patti Campbell
Regulatory Analyst

(970) 335-3828 (Office)
(970) 375-7529 (Fax)
patricia.campbell@bp.com




